
Runnymede Community Safety Partnership Annual Report 2023 (Community 
Services, Katie Walker) 
 

Synopsis of report: 
 
This report provides an overview of the work undertaken by the 
Runnymede Community Safety Partnership (RCSP) throughout 2022/2023. 
 

 
Recommendation(s): 
 
None.  This report is for information. 
 

 
 1. Context of report 
 
 1.1 Annually, a report is provided to this Committee, and the Crime and Disorder 

Committee, documenting actions undertaken by the Runnymede Community 
Safety Partnership (RCSP).  The report does not cover everything undertaken 
by the RCSP but covers actions relating to its priorities and gives an overview 
of areas of joint working. 

 
 2. Report and, where applicable, options considered 
 
 2.1 The report is attached at Appendix ‘A.’ 
 
 3. Policy framework implications 
 
 3.1 The Partnership’s actions not only relate to each agencies’ ‘business as 

usual’ but are also driven by priorities set out in the partnership plan. 
 
 3.2 The need for a Runnymede Community Safety Partnership is a statutory duty 

set out in the Crime and Disorder Act 1998, as amended by the Police 
Reform Act 2002 and the Police and Justice Act 2006. 

 
 4. Legal implications 
 
 4.1 There is no legal obligation to provide an annual overview of the partnership’s 

activities; it is a local arrangement. 
 
 5. Equality implications 
 
 5.1 There are no specific equality implications within the context of this report.  

However, any activities undertaken will where necessary, have an Equality 
Impact Assessment completed. 

 
 6. Environmental/Sustainability/Biodiversity implications 
 
 6.1 None identified. 
 
  (For information) 
 
Background papers 
None Stated. 
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